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From: James D culp <jimculp@embarqmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 25, 2023 3:25 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case Number 21-1231-EL-BGN
 
Dear OPSB.
 
I am opposed to the Fountain Point Solar Project and request that you DENY it.  I live within the
footprint of this project and do not relish the thought of staring at and being exposed to the effects
of solar panels for the rest of my life.  It is so easy to be "Pro-Solar" when someone else has to deal
with with it on a daily basis.  THE FOUNTAIN POINT SOLAR PROJECT CLEARLY DOES NOT SATISFY THE
PUBLIC INTEREST, CONVENIENCE, AND NECESSITY AS REQUIRED BY YOUR DECISION CRITERIA and
this is reflected by the overwhelming volume of opposition letters that have been sent to you.  
 
 
Jim Culp
11388 State Route 47
West Mansfield, OH 43358

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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